
            

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 2023, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at such time as 

other public hearings are concluded) IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 UNIVERSITY RIDGE, GREENVILLE, SC, 

29601, FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC IN REGARDS TO AN ORDINANCE 

AUTHORIZING THE TERMINATION OF A FEE-IN-LIEU OF TAX AGREEMENT BY AND BETWEEN GREENVILLE 

COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA AND NATIONAL COUNCIL OF EXAMINERS FOR ENGINNERING AND 

SURVEYING.    

 

DAN TRIPP, CHAIRMAN 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 

 

ADVERTISE: Friday, August 18th   

 

 


